
Hi Tulsa Virtual Academy families, 
  
I hope that you’re enjoying these last days of summer! We are working diligently to prepare to 
return to learning with your children on August 31, and I wanted to reach out with some helpful 
links and resources to assist as you’re getting ready for the first day of school. 
  

  As a reminder, if you are receiving this message, your student is currently enrolled in the 
Tulsa Virtual Academy. If you need to un-enroll for any reason or if you would prefer 
that your child participates in distance learning with Tulsa Public Schools, you will be 
able to do so until August 31. You can find information about how to un-enroll as well as 
the differences between distance learning and the Tulsa Virtual Academy here. 

  Later this week, you will receive more information about your student’s schedule and 
teachers. You should be able to access your student’s 2020-2021 schedule in 
PowerSchool by late afternoon on Friday, Aug. 28. You may find the Back to School 
Week schedule for Tulsa Virtual Academy here. This document will outline what the first 
week of school will look like for your student. 

   If your student still needs a district-issued Chromebook, you should get that from your 
student’s current school. This is the school that your student would be attending had 
they not enrolled in Tulsa Virtual Academy. Please contact that school for Chromebook 
pick-up dates and times. (For example: if your neighborhood school is Memorial High 
School, but your student is on a transfer to Nathan Hale High School, they would get 
their Chromebook from Nathan Hale.) 

  If you were not able to join our Tulsa Virtual Academy informational Zoom calls, they are 
available to view here (in English) and here (en español). 

  

  Don’t forget to follow up on the Tulsa Virtual Academy Facebook page, as we will 
continue to post updates there. 

  
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us 
at virtual@tulsaschools.org. I look forward to kicking off Back to School Week and getting 
prepared for a successful virtual school year! 

  
Best, 
  
Gina Wilson 

 

https://www.tulsaschools.org/enrollment/new-tps-virtual-academy
/Users/kendall/Desktop/TVA/TVA_schedule_English.pdf
https://tpstv.viebit.com/player.php?hash=H10eKLPzPHhe
https://tpstv.viebit.com/player.php?hash=ZiWQAQ5gpFaY
https://www.facebook.com/watch/TulsaVirtualAcademy/
mailto:virtual@tulsaschools.org

